
Santa Clara Valley Water District  |  5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA  95118-3686  |  (408) 265-2600  |  www.valleywater.org 

Clean Water • Healthy Environment • Flood Protection 

♺

April 15, 2022 

Mr. Jim Mitchell, Project Manager 
Graniterock Company 
5225 Hellyer Ave, Suite 220 
San Jose, CA  95138 

Subject: Upper Llagas Creek Flood Protection Project Phase 1 
Contract No. C0645, Project No. 26174052 
Project Completion Letter – Milestones 1 and 2 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion 
Letter for Milestones 1 and 2. 

A Final Inspection for the work was performed on April 15, 2022. Completion of all Deficiency List items 
has been attested to by Valley Water staff. 

Valley Water is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated April 15, 2022 from 
Graniterock Company. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the  
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept Milestones 1 and 2 portion of this subject contract. 

If you have any questions, contact me at Valley Water’s Santa Teresa Building (408) 630-2452 or by e-
mail at amasic@valleywater.org. 

Sincerely, 

Alen Masic, P.E. 
Senior Civil Engineer 
Construction Services Unit 

cc: S. Ferranti, C. Komlos, M. Moore, N. Pham, J. Luna, R. Ladine, J. Davila, A. Masic, K.
Gonzales, Contract File
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